Missouri Blind Pension
To be eligible for the Missouri Blind Pension, people must meet certain requirements, such as residing in the state of Missouri for at least one year, undergoing an eye examination to determine eligibility, providing documentation showing they are at least 18 years old, a US Citizens, and demonstrating they meet certain financial asset limits. This valuable support allows blind Missourians to live the life they want! The Blind Pension provides blind Missourians with greater ease to access goods and services that enhance their lives without an increased financial burden. On behalf of the National Federation of the Blind of Missouri, we thank you for your continued support of the Blind Pension and of Blind Missourians! 
